
 
NOTICE 

CITY OF SPOKANE 
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

February 15, 2016 
 

MEETING CANCELED 
 

The regularly scheduled City Council meeting for 
Monday, February 15, 2016, has been canceled.  
 
The regular City Council meeting of 
February 8, 2016, will be held and then adjourned 
to February 22, 2016. 
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